
1

Sasha Linker

From: Tina G McMillan, MFT 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 9:03 PM
To: CommAsst
Subject: Regarding Councilmember Eric Lucan: FPPC Case #16/284 May 17, 2018, at 10 a.m Review Closure 

Letter
Attachments: Smart-Train-e1524839981381.jpg; downtown smart platform phase 1.jpg; Novato Train Depot.jpg; 

Judy Arnold At SMART Station.jpg; SMART train interior 2.jpg

Dear Ms. Linker 

 

Could you please include the attached photographs with the letter I sent to go to the Commissioners 
who will be hearing FPPC Case #16/284, regarding the Eric Lucan closure letter, on May 17, 2018 at 
10am.  

 

I am attaching some photographs of the SMART train, the Downtown SMART station platform,  the 
Depot, the San Marin Atherton Platform and an interior of the SMART train, to help the 
Commissioners visualize the differences between SMART and Amtrak and Cal Train. SMART is 
envisioned as a high end commuter rail used for recreation and entertainment on the weekends. It is 
expected to increase the value of housing and property within a 1/4 to 1/2 mile radius as well as 
provide bonuses for TOD. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Tina G McMillan, LMFT 
1748 Novato Boulevard Suite 210 
Novato, CA 94947 
415-898-6455 office 

 
415-983-2513 fax  
http://www.tinagmcmillan.com 
  
PLEASE NOTE: The information contained in this email message and any attachments is 
covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. sec. 2510-2521; it is legally 
privileged, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, and may 
contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. Unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure, or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
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contact the sender at (415-898-6455) or by reply email, and destroy all copies of the original 
message and any attachments. Thank you. 
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